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NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH   

  

Leith Locks Restricted Movements – 12th December 2019  

  

  

   

Mariners are advised that as part of ongoing essential maintenance works on the Lock 

Gates, The Leith Lock Gates will be closed for a 12 hour period between the hours of 

0700-1900 on 12th December 2019. 

 

FTNS will ensure all tidal movements are planned accordingly around this closure and 

most efficient use of the available tidal windows is maintained. 

  

  

Status of previously published notices:   

  

No 41 and 45 of 2018   

No 10, 24, 40 and 42 of 2019 remain in force     

  

  

  

  

Ryan Porteous 

Harbour Master Leith 

   

   

    

  

  

  

   

   

   

   

   

   


